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In general, CPME welcomes the Commission’s intention to provide a sustainable EU framework on HTA. This is what we asked for in our response to the public consultation last year (see our response here). Nevertheless, after a first reading, we still have many open questions since numerous important issues are left to implementing and delegated acts (e.g. procedural rules for consultation of experts or on independence). For instance, the legislative proposal do not provide any details regarding how joint clinical assessments will be performed meanwhile participation and use will become mandatory for MS. In addition, provisions on transparency are rather limited and weak.

CPME plans to publish a position in late April/May.
